
CDC News (May 2023)  
 
The 5th meeting of CDC Standing Committee on STEAM Education (2021-
2023) was held on 5 May 2023 (Friday).  Salient points of the discussion 
are summarised as follows:  
 
 The overall strategies for stepping up the promotion of STEAM 

education was reported and discussed.  

 The results of the first round of the Survey on the Implementation of 
STEAM Education in Schools were reported and discussed.  

 The work progress of different support measures on STEAM 
education, including updating the IT Learning Targets, piloting the 
Scheme on “Enhancing Science and Technology Learning at the 
Upper Primary Level”, the development of the two curriculum 
modules on coding education and artificial intelligence, grooming of 
gifted students with talents in STEAM, the collaboration with 
professional organisations in arranging student activities, the provision 
of professional development programmes relating to I&T were 
reported and discussed. 

 The planned GBA tour on STEAM/I&T education was briefed.  

 
ENDS 


